Minutes of the Open Space Committee, December 6, 2010

The meeting began at 5:40; attending were Dave Hale, Hank Janowsky, and Dennis Minsky (recording)

Dave Hale moved to approve the minutes of November 16, Hank Janowsky seconded, and the minutes were approved by a vote of 3-0-0.

Hank Janowsky moved, and Dave Hale seconded, that in the event of any property acquisition efforts by the Open Space Committee, that the Compact of Cape Cod Conservation Trusts be contracted as early in the process as necessary to represent the committee and facilitate all aspects of the acquisition. The motion was approved by a vote of 3-0-0.

It was agreed that Dennis Minsky should write a letter to the Community Preservation Committee informing it that the Open Space Committee would not be applying for funds this year and expressing gratitude for its assistance in the past.

There was a motion to go into executive session and Hale approved, Janowsky approved and Minsky approved. Executive session was begun at 6:10.

Dennis Minsky, chair